
Who can enter?
Open to students from 

Bolton Secondary Schools 
(including sixth forms)

Bolton College             
Inter-Schools Photography 

Competition 2019

What’s the 
theme?

Open (Any subject)



What is the competition?

You are invited to take part in the Bolton 
Inter-Schools Photography Competition. 
The best work will be exhibited at the 
end-of-year Art & Design Showcase held 
at Bolton College in June 2019. Prizes will 
be awarded to the winning individuals 
during the evening

Entry Rules 

Entries musy be sent electronically via 
email to: photocomp@boltoncc.ac.uk. You 
must include your name, school and contact 
telephone number in the email and also put 
photocomp-college as the email subject. 
Each entry should be no biggerthan 
1MB in size

Closing date is 25th May 2019. Any enteries 
recieved after this day will not be eligible 
to enter.

Further Information

Copyright remains with the originator and 
all images must be fully created and owned 
by the entrant.

Bolton College will not be responsible in 
anyway for the publication of an entry 
which subsequently found to be a breach of 
copyright. Any such entry will be 
disqualified.

All pupils from Bolton secondary schools 
(Including 6th forms) may enter and 
submit up to three images per person. If 
you send more than three entries, all your 
entries will be disqualified.

Every care is taken with entries, but Bolton 
College does not accept responsibility for 
loss or damage. The prize is as stated and 
no cash alternatives will be offered.
Bolton College’s decision is final and no 
correspondence will be entered in to.
Bolton College reserves the right to use 
entries to promote the competition.

Winners will be notified within 14 days of 
the closing date.                 

Prize

There will be a 1st prize of a £50 voucher 
plus 2 runner-up vouchers worth £25


